

Dave du Feu Date 15 February 2017

Spokes Planning Group
Your ref

davedufeu@gmail.com
Our ref SR965114/BM

**Dear Dave** 

EDINBURGH CITY COUNCIL - ROAD CAPITAL RENEWALS 2017/18

Thank you for your recent correspondence on 25 January 2017 regarding opportunities to make improvements to the city's cycling infrastructure as part of the Capital Renewals programme.

The Active Travel team now liaises regularly with the Capital Renewals team to identify opportunities to improve facilities for active travel as part of renewals projects. As part of this, I will be reviewing next year's renewals programme against our own Active Travel projects this week and will take note of your helpful suggestions.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Yours sincerely

**Bryan Mackie** 

Professional Officer (Cycling)
Road Safety and Active Travel

IN PEOPLE